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  Poorly Made in China Paul Midler,2010-12-03 An
insider reveals what can—and does—go wrong when
companies shift production to China In this
entertaining behind-the-scenes account, Paul
Midler tells us all that is wrong with our effort
to shift manufacturing to China. Now updated and
expanded, Poorly Made in China reveals industry
secrets, including the dangerous practice of
quality fade—the deliberate and secret habit of
Chinese manufacturers to widen profit margins
through the reduction of quality inputs. U.S.
importers don’t stand a chance, Midler explains,
against savvy Chinese suppliers who feel they have
little to lose by placing consumer safety at risk
for the sake of greater profit. This is a lively
and impassioned personal account, a collection of
true stories, told by an American who has worked
in the country for close to two decades. Poorly
Made in China touches on a number of issues that
affect us all.
  Made in China Anna Qu,2022-08-02 Editors’
Choice, The New York Times Book Review “The
immigrant child longs to be understood and unload
her truths, while simultaneously being tasked with
preserving her parents’ humanity. . . Qu. . .
honor[s] these complexities.” —Chanel Miller, The
New York Times Book Review A young girl forced to
work in a Queens sweatshop calls child services on
her mother in this powerful debut memoir about
labor and self-worth that traces a Chinese
immigrant's journey to an American future. As a
teen, Anna Qu is sent by her mother to work in her
family's garment factory in Queens. At home, she
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is treated as a maid and suffers punishment for
doing her homework at night. Her mother wants to
teach her a lesson: she is Chinese, not American,
and such is their tough path in their new country.
But instead of acquiescing, Qu alerts the Office
of Children and Family Services, an act with
consequences that impact the rest of her life.
Nearly twenty years later, estranged from her
mother and working at a Manhattan start-up, Qu
requests her OCFS report. When it arrives, key
details are wrong. Faced with this false
narrative, and on the brink of losing her job as
the once-shiny start-up collapses, Qu looks once
more at her life's truths, from abandonment to an
abusive family to seeking dignity and meaning in
work. Traveling from Wenzhou to Xi'an to New York,
Made in China is a fierce memoir unafraid to ask
thorny questions about trauma and survival in
immigrant families, the meaning of work, and the
costs of immigration.
  Behind the Label Charles Kernaghan,1998 Reveals
how foreign investors have reaped great harvests
under China's 'celebrated' economic reforms
unleased in the early eighties, while workers'
rights have been flouted. Shows how factories in
China operate behind a veil of secrecy & are part
of a growing subcontracting network. Many
Americans are not even aware of where their
garments are being produced or what the human
rights conditions are. Names the specific
companies that are involved in this abusive trade
by contracting production in China. Appendices
list resource groups, company profiles/working
conditions, companies' contract information,
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imprisoned unionists, etc.
  A Year Without "Made in China" Sara
Bongiorni,2010-12-28 Can an American family live
without Chinese-made goods? “A wry look at the
ingenuity it takes to shun the planet’s fastest-
growing economy.” —Bloomberg News “Journalist
Bongiorni, on a post-Christmas day mired deep in
plastic toys and electronics equipment, makes up
her mind to live for a year without buying any
products made in China, a decision spurred less by
notions of idealism or fair trade—though she does
note troubling statistics on job loss and trade
deficits—than simply ‘to see if it can be done.’
In this more personal vein, Bongiorni tells often
funny, occasionally humiliating stories centering
around her difficulty procuring sneakers,
sunglasses, DVD players and toys for two young
children and a skeptical husband . . . Bongiorni
is a graceful, self-deprecating writer, and her
comic adventures in self-imposed inconvenience
cast an interesting sideways glance at the
personal effects of globalism.” —Publishers Weekly
  Made in China Reed Darmon,Kalim Winata,2004-02
For Asia-philes, designers, and pop culture
junkies, designer Reed Darmon has collected the
most colorful (and in some cases, the kookiest)
Chinese ephemera in this chunky paperback.
  Made in China Pun Ngai,2005-04-05 As China has
evolved into an industrial powerhouse over the
past two decades, a new class of workers has
developed: the dagongmei, or working girls. The
dagongmei are women in their late teens and early
twenties who move from rural areas to urban
centers to work in factories. Because of state
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laws dictating that those born in the countryside
cannot permanently leave their villages, and
familial pressure for young women to marry by
their late twenties, the dagongmei are transient
labor. They undertake physically exhausting work
in urban factories for an average of four or five
years before returning home. The young women are
not coerced to work in the factories; they know
about the twelve-hour shifts and the hardships of
industrial labor. Yet they are still eager to
leave home. Made in China is a compelling look at
the lives of these women, workers caught between
the competing demands of global capitalism, the
socialist state, and the patriarchal family. Pun
Ngai conducted ethnographic work at an electronics
factory in southern China’s Guangdong province, in
the Shenzhen special economic zone where foreign-
owned factories are proliferating. For eight
months she slept in the employee dormitories and
worked on the shop floor alongside the women whose
lives she chronicles. Pun illuminates the workers’
perspectives and experiences, describing the lure
of consumer desire and especially the minutiae of
factory life. She looks at acts of resistance and
transgression in the workplace, positing that the
chronic pains—such as backaches and headaches—that
many of the women experience are as indicative of
resistance to oppressive working conditions as
they are of defeat. Pun suggests that a silent
social revolution is underway in China and that
these young migrant workers are its agents.
  Made in China Jasper Becker,2021-12-01 What
might COVID-19 mean for, and reveal about, China's
place in the world? The coronavirus pandemic
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started in Wuhan, home to the leading lab studying
the SARS virus and bats. Was that pure
coincidence? This book explores what we know, and
still don't know, about the origins of COVID-19,
and how it was handled in China. We may never get
all the answers, but much is already clear:
China's record as the origin of earlier pandemics,
and its struggle to bring contagious diseases
under control; its history as both a victim of
biological warfare and a developer of deadly
bioweapons. When Covid broke out, Wuhan was
building science parks to realise Beijing's
ambitions in biotech research. Whoever achieves
global leadership of the gene-editing industry
stands to harvest great power and wealth. China
has already challenged Western technological
supremacy with 5G and in other industries. Yet
this tiny, invisible virus has cruelly exposed a
critical flaw in the Chinese political system:
obsessive secrecy. The West wanted to trust the
PRC, hoping that, as it prospered, it would become
an open society. Made in China reveals how
Beijing's leaders have betrayed that trust.
  Hollywood Made in China Aynne Kokas,2017-02-07
In a race to capture new audiences, Hollywood
moguls began courting Chinese investors to create
branded entertainment on an international scale--
from behemoth theme parks to blockbuster films--
after China's 2001 World Trade Organization entry.
Hollywood Made in China examines this compelling
dynamic, where the distinctions between
Hollywood's Dream Factory and the Chinese Dream of
global influence become increasingly blurred. What
is revealed illuminates how China's influence is
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transforming the global media industries from the
inside out--Provided by publisher.
  China Made Karl Gerth,2020-05-11 “Chinese people
should consume Chinese products!” This slogan was
the catchphrase of a movement in early twentieth-
century China that sought to link consumption and
nationalism by instilling a concept of China as a
modern “nation” with its own “national products.”
From fashions in clothing to food additives, from
museums to department stores, from product fairs
to advertising, this movement influenced all
aspects of China’s burgeoning consumer culture.
Anti-imperialist boycotts, commemorations of
national humiliations, exhibitions of Chinese
products, the vilification of treasonous
consumers, and the promotion of Chinese captains
of industry helped enforce nationalistic
consumption and spread the message—patriotic
Chinese bought goods made of Chinese materials by
Chinese workers in factories owned and run by
Chinese. In China Made, Karl Gerth argues that two
key forces shaping the modern world—nationalism
and consumerism—developed in tandem in China.
Early in the twentieth century, nationalism
branded every commodity as either “Chinese” or
“foreign,” and consumer culture became the place
where the notion of nationality was articulated,
institutionalized, and practiced. Based on
Chinese, Japanese, and English-language archives,
magazines, newspapers, and books, this first
exploration of the historical ties between
nationalism and consumerism reinterprets
fundamental aspects of modern Chinese history and
suggests ways of discerning such ties in all
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modern nations.
  Poorly Made in China Paul Midler,2009-04-06
  Made in China, Designed in California,
Criticised in Europe Mieke Gerritzen,Geert
Lovink,2020-07-14 When everything is destined to
be designed, design disappears into the everyday.
We simply do not see it anymore because it is
everywhere. This is the vanishing act of design.
At this moment, design registers its redundancy:
our products, environments and services have been
comprehensively improved. Everything has been
designed to perfection and is under a permanent
upgrade regime.Within such a paradigm, design is
taken over by the capitalist logic of
reproduction. But this does not come without
conflicts, struggles and tensions. The most
obvious of these, is that design is constantly
being replaced. Our dispense culture prompts a
yearning for longevity. The compulsion to delete
brings alive a desire to retrieve objects, ideas
and experiences that refuse to become obsolete.
Society is growing more aware of sustainability
and alert to the depletion of this world. For the
ambitious designer, it is time to take the next
step: designing the future with a more holistic
consideration and approach. The book is a critical
look at the design world with its various design
disciplines and how these have developed in the
past 10 years. Made in China, Designed in
California, Criticised in Europeis for
professional designers that care about design, the
environment and how we live.
  Made in China Winter Nie,Katherine Xin,Lily
Zhang,2009 Insight and analysis on the strategies
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that have led to China's rapid economic expansion
China's rapid economic growth has made it a vital
market for the biggest multinational corporations,
most of which have invested heavily in China. Yet
those corporations face their toughest competition
not from other multinationals, but from China's
own homegrown businesses. China's entrepreneur
class has grown and their businesses are
succeeding primarily due to their knowledge of the
domestic market, quick adaptation to market
changes, and their resourcefulness. To paraphrase
Sun Tzu, it is best to know one's enemy. Made in
China gives executives at multinationals the
inside insight they need to compete with China's
homegrown businesses before they lose out.
  DV-Made China Zhen Zhang,Angela Zito,2015-05-31
In 1990s post-Reform China, a growing number of
people armed with video cameras poured out upon
the Chinese landscape to both observe and
contribute to the social changes then underway.
Happening upon the crucial platform of an older
independent film movement, this digital turn has
given us a DV China that includes film and media
communities across different social strata and
disenfranchised groups, including ethnic and
religious minorities and LGBTQ communities. DV-
Made China takes stock of these phenomena by
surveying the social and cultural landscape of
grassroots and alternative cinema practices after
the digital turn around the beginning of the new
century. The volume shows how Chinese independent,
amateur, and activist filmmakers energize the
tension between old and new media, performance and
representation, fiction and non-fiction, art and
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politics, China and the world. Essays by scholars
in cinema and media studies, anthropology,
history, Asian and Tibetan studies bring
innovative interdisciplinary methodologies to
critically expand upon existing scholarship on
contemporary Chinese independent documentary.
Their inquiries then extend to narrative feature,
activist video, animation, and other digital
hybrids. At every turn, the book confronts digital
ironies: On the one hand, its portability
facilitates forms of radically private film
production and audience habits of small-screen
consumption. Yet it also simultaneously links up
makers and consumers, curators and censors
allowing for speedier circulation, more
discussion, and quicker formations of public
political and aesthetic discourses. DV-Made China
introduces new frameworks in a Chinese setting
that range from aesthetics to ethical activism,
from digital shooting and editing techniques to
the politics of film circulation in festivals and
online. Politics, the authors urge, travels along
paths of aesthetic excitement, and aesthetic
choices, conversely, always bear ethical
consequences. The films, their makers, their
audiences and their distributional pathways all
harbor implications for social change that are
closely intertwined with the fate of media culture
in the new century of a world that both contains
and is influenced by China.
  Made it in China Cann Simon,Graham Jeal,2009
Nine entrepreneurs talk about how they grew their
companies in China. Their stories are both
practical and entertaining, combining firsthand
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anecdotes about the challenges they faced and how
these were met.
  Made in China Anna Qu,2021-08-03 A young girl
forced to work in a Queens sweatshop calls child
services on her mother in this powerful debut
memoir about labor and self-worth that traces a
Chinese immigrant's journey to an American future.
As a teen, Anna Qu is sent by her mother to work
in her family's garment factory in Queens. At
home, she is treated as a maid and suffers
punishment for doing her homework at night. Her
mother wants to teach her a lesson: she is
Chinese, not American, and such is their tough
path in their new country. But instead of
acquiescing, Qu alerts the Office of Children and
Family Services, an act with consequences that
impact the rest of her life. Nearly twenty years
later, estranged from her mother and working at a
Manhattan start-up, Qu requests her OCFS report.
When it arrives, key details are wrong. Faced with
this false narrative, and on the brink of losing
her job as the once-shiny start-up collapses, Qu
looks once more at her life's truths, from
abandonment to an abusive family to seeking
dignity and meaning in work. Traveling from
Wenzhou to Xi'an to New York, Made in China is a
fierce memoir unafraid to ask thorny questions
about trauma and survival in immigrant families,
the meaning of work, and the costs of immigration.
  Made In China Parinda Joshi,2019-11-10 Raghu
Mehta is a desperate man. His handicraft imports
business has unexpectedly collapsed and cash is
drying out quickly, his wife thinks he is a loser
and society considers him irrelevant. Meanwhile,
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his closest friends and family all seem to be
running flourishing businesses and living
luxurious lives in Surat, the diamond capital of
India.A trip to China to scout for a new consumer
goods business offers a glimmer of hope. But Raghu
instead gets sucked into the black-market trade in
the back alleys of Beijing. Everything about this
new opportunity goes against his god-fearing,
vegetarian, middle-class mindset - can he quash
his natural instincts to make a success of
it?Darkly comical, Made in China is a soul-
stirring and thrilling entrepreneurial journey of
a man willing to do anything he can to make it
big.
  Made in China: A Memoir of Marriage and Mixed
Babies in the Middle Kingdom Simon
Gjeroe,2022-01-31 Simon Gjeroe became a father in
China and suddenly had to deal with serious
questions: Can you live with your wife if she has
not showered for a month? Can you take your wife
seriously if she starts wearing X-ray aprons? Do
you really have to eat the placenta? In this
extraordinary memoir, Simon answers all those
questions and many more, highlighting the weird
and wonderful world of cross-cultural marriage and
parenthood in the Middle Kingdom. Made in China is
a humorous narrative that reveals Simon's love for
a country wonderfully full of contradictions and
absurdities. He went to China as a language
student, married the teacher and made both a
family and a new life for himself.
  The Epic Split - Why 'Made in China' Is Going
Out of Style Johan Nylander,2020-09-16 Concise,
and highly entertaining.- Louis-Vincent Gave, CEO
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Gavekal Research The Epic Split is packed full of
great insights and anecdotes.- Rob Carnell, Chief
Economist, Asia-Pacific, ING Bank Essential
reading.- Risto E J Penttilä, Secretary General,
European Business Leaders' ConventionThis book is
about the greatest break-up the world has ever
seen.The conflict between the world's two biggest
economies is far from being just about trade. It's
a fierce and escalating battle between two
ideologies. If the past decades were characterized
by globalization, the next may well be all about
decoupling: the disintegration of the relationship
between the US and China. Companies are leaving
China, no question. And consumers around the world
say they prefer products not made there. It's
clear that 'Made in China' is going out of
fashion. However, this is not a book about the
world going up in flames. It's about change and
opportunities.For China, the conflict has given
new urgency to the need to modernize its economy
and become more self-reliant in technology. For
international companies and for governments around
the world, it has been a wake-up call to cut
dependency on Chinese supply chains, against a
backdrop of rising consumer skepticism toward
China. The world's biggest maker of mobile phones,
Samsung Electronics, recently closed down its last
factory in China. More will follow. Nylander does
a superb job of unpacking the state of decoupling
between US and China- Paul Triolo, head of
geotechnology at Eurasia GroupIt was a pure
pleasure reading his book. Highly relevant - and
elegant.- Ulf Ohrling, founder and director
Ohrling Advisory Ltd
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  Urban Hopes Christoph a Kumpusch,2014 In content
and format the book reflects such juxtaposition,
featuring images and graphic documentation of
Steven Holl's recent works realized in China
alongside critiques and analyses by a new
generation of theorists.
  Regeneration: Made in China Effie Piliouni
Albrecht,2013-08 Regeneration: Made in China is
about loss and about the human ability to survive
and give meaning and substance to the
unjustifiable and irremissible workings of chance.
It is also a tribute to those Chinese women
forced, by tradition or government, to give up
their daughters. It is my gift to them for defying
unpardonable rules and laws and giving their girls
the potential to be found, rescued, protected and
cherished. This book is also a memorial to my
daughter Irma, who planted and cultivated the idea
of adoption in our minds months before she was
killed.

Embracing the Tune of Term: An Psychological
Symphony within Made In China

In a global consumed by displays and the ceaseless
chatter of immediate connection, the melodic
beauty and emotional symphony developed by the
prepared term often disappear into the back
ground, eclipsed by the relentless noise and
disruptions that permeate our lives. However,
located within the pages of Made In China a
charming fictional prize full of raw thoughts,
lies an immersive symphony waiting to be embraced.
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Constructed by an outstanding composer of
language, that interesting masterpiece conducts
readers on a mental trip, well unraveling the
hidden songs and profound affect resonating within
each carefully crafted phrase. Within the depths
of this touching review, we will explore the book
is central harmonies, analyze their enthralling
publishing type, and surrender ourselves to the
profound resonance that echoes in the depths of
readers souls.
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